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My Fellow AMVET Members

It's my pleasure to start off this month's newsletter with good news!  Please join with me in extending congratulations to
Paul M.DeLeslie on becoming the latest Queen Of Hearts winner here at post 2006 
Paul chose card #6 and won the $30k plus jack pot.The new Queen Of Hearts will begin on Tuesday December 3rd at
$6284.00.  Which by the way will also be the night that we find out who will win the Lotto board.  Someone will win
$1000.00 cash and $400.00 in scratch off tickets.  Good Luck! 
   
Tomorrow will be Thanksgiving day and by the time this goes out i"m sure it will be a thing of the past, But I am looking
forward to all of our AMVETS Family that will be here and spending some time with you.  I hope that everyone has a
happy and blessed holiday.

 I would like to thank everyone in advance for the work and effort that you have put into making this holiday dinner
happen,.there are too many people behind the scenes that make these events possible, to mention them all  one by one
but they know who they are and you know who they are too, and let me tell you that they are the backbone of this post
and should not and cannot be ignored right down to the little elderly lady that brings in cookies.
This year we even have volunteers to help with set up and clean up!  i think that it's really starting to feel like a family I
feel totally blessed being a part of it
   
Be sure to grab a new calendar for the month of December,  It has many of the usual events on it with the exception of
Christmas day when the hours will be from 2PM until ? also events of that day ie: Bingo is cancelled.

A special reminder:

On January 11th, a Saturday evening, the Post will be having a Special Dinner and Special entertainment for all the
AMVETS Family: ( AMVETS, LADIES AUXILIARY, AND THE SONS OF AMVETS)  This special evening is an
appreciation for your membership!  
This will be a ticketed event because of the limited space available.  The total cost for the dinner and the entertainment
is only $10.00 per person.  The tickets will be sold on a first come first served basis.  All seats will be reserved and you
will choose your prefered seating at time of purchase.  

The dinner will consist of 1 1/2 inch thick Pork Chop, potato salad, baked beans, coleslaw, and dessert.  The special
entertainment will feature two local recording artists that will provide a very entertaining show for your listening and
dancing pleasure.  More information on this Special Event will be posted at the post and conveyed as it becomes
available.  Tickets will go on sale December 8th, and can be purchased from the bartenders.

In closing for this month I would like to thank everyone one for getting behind the  Helping Homeless Vets the way you
have and here's a little advance tip.  The program is going to get even bigger and better with your help!
There will be more to follow next month.   I'm sure by the way don't forget the children's Christmas donations and the
ladies food drive! for the month of November its condiments that the ladies are looking for.  December's request will be
posted in a few days on the board. 
  
Happy Thanksgiving everyone and Merry Christmas to all!   May your holidays be Blessed and everyone stay safe!
  

Ronne F.McLarrin
For God and Country
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